
u.s. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau ofInvestigation

Washington, D. C. 20535-0001

October 16, 2020

The Honorable Ron Johnson
Chairman
Committee on Homeland Security

and Governmental Affairs
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

The Honorable Charles E. Grassley
Chairman
Committee on Finance
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Chairman Johnson and Chairman Grassley:

This further responds to your letter, dated July 28,2020, to the Federal Bureau of
Investigation (FBI) as well as informal requests from your staff. Enclosed with this letter, please
find the production Bates-numbered Senate_HSGAC_TransitionReq FBI004034-004035. As
explained to Committee staff, the FBI is willing to engage in discussions regarding specific
redactions about which there may be questions. The production and review of these materials
does not waive any applicable privilege.

Thank you for your support of the FBI, its mission, and its people.

Sincerely,

Douglas A. Williams Jr.
Section Chief
Office of Congressional Affairs

Enclosure

cc: The Honorable Gary Peters, Ranking Member
Senate Committee on Homeland Security and Governmental Affairs

The Honorable Ron Wyden, Ranking Member
Senate Committee on Finance






